
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 1 Summer Concert 
 

The Year 1 Summer Concert will take place on Tuesday 2nd July. If your child is learning 
an instrument (either in or out of school) they are invited to perform in this event. 
 
Please fill in and return the form below by Friday 7th June if you would like your child to 
take part.  If your child needs accompaniment, please send in a copy of the piano music 
with the form. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Brown, Mr Fisher and Mrs Wilson 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Please return to your child’s form teacher by Friday 7th June 
 
 
 

Year 1 Summer Concert 
 
Name ……………………………………………………………..  Class ……………………… 
 
Instrument played ……………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Name of the piece you would like to play …………………………………………………….. 
(Please discuss with your music teacher) 
 

My child will need accompaniment  □ Yes   □ No 

(if required please attach piano music) 
 
 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………   Date: ……………………………….. 


